From: # WILD ROSE FRIESIAN HORSES

Date: Thu, Apr 28, 2011 at 2:16 PM

Subject: Re-district of Siskiyou To: votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov

Dear Sir, I cannot express strongly enough my displeasure at the suggestion that an East-West district be formed linking Siskiyou County with the coast. We have had no public meetings here and we feel outraged by the suggestion that we could end up with less representation than we have now.

The District make up along the Highway 101, Highway 5 and Highway 99 corridor links populations tied by culture and enonomic interest and is the most logical and just method of districting.

We ask you not to cave in to politics and for once do what is right for the people of Siskiyou and the other affected Counties.

The news media has been alerted to this story and will be watching very carfully. Fair play is the best agenda and not politics.

Mark Baird registered voter Siskiyou County -# WILD ROSE